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 Ms. Jitmanee Suwannapool, Deputy Director-General as the Revenue Department's 
spokesperson, has revealed that “the Revenue Department has amended the audit report form, 
which requires to be certified by a certified public auditor or a tax auditor so that  it complies with 
financial statements preparation as required by the Department of Business Development under 
the Revenue Department’s Regulation Tor. Por. 122/2555”  

For more information, please contact Bureau of Tax Auditing Standard, the Revenue Department         
at Tel. 0 2272 9099 or 0 2272 9193 during office hours. 
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